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This week the Year 6 pupils completed their national SAT’s examinations here in school. The children 

persevered and did themselves and their families proud as they approached each exam with maturity. 

Well done to all of Year 6 and thank you to the whole school community for supporting the children 

through this important time. 

On Thursday 17th May we celebrated the royal wedding with a special lunch and disco. The children 

thoroughly enjoyed the royal banquet which took place on the school field. Thank you Maxine for 

making the celebrations so enjoyable. The celebrations continued after school with the PTFA disco. 

Thank you to the team for another successful and enjoyable event. Please join me in sending best wishes 

to the royal couple for their special day! 

I am pleased to welcome back Mrs May who is returning to the LSA team following her maternity leave. 

Thank you to Mrs Ruske who has been an asset to the team since September during Mrs May’s absence. 

It is with sadness that we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Blackmore next week who is leaving to spend 

time with her family. Please join me in thanking Mrs Ruske and Mrs Blackmore for all their hard work 

and commitment to the school. We will all miss you. 

Continuing with our IT safety theme, please check out this very informative worksheet regarding 

Screen Addiction. https://2j39y52a62gm1afygb3g1xbu-wpengine.netdna-ssl.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/Screen-

Addiction-Guide-May-2018.jpg 

Can we please remind all parents of the importance of reading at home with your child.  Just 10 minutes 

a day can make a huge difference to your child’s understanding and enjoyment of reading. 

Next week a team from Church Outreach will be setting up prayer spaces in the library. The children 

will be exploring different aspects of prayer through a variety of different activities. I’d like to invite 

you to explore this aspect of learning by visiting the library after school on Tuesday 22nd May. 

Wishing you all a fun filled weekend. 

 

L. Eastbrook 

Head of School  
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EYFS: Isabel Cooper 

Year 1: Indie-Elise Newman 

Year 2: Albie Butler 

Year 3: Emilia Baldwin 

Year 4: Sophie Richards 

Year 5: Michela Steel 

Year 6: All of Year 6! 
 

 

 

Attendance 
 

Class 1 97% 

Class 2 95% 

Class 3 99% 

Whole School 97% 
(Target 97%) 

 

House points 

 

 

This week’s 

winners are: 

Allingham 
 

 
 

Dear God 

Help us to have the courage to try something new and the 

strength to persevere and succeed. Help us to respect 

each other’s opinions and beliefs. Give us the strength to 

stand up for our own beliefs and to be ourselves.  

Amen 

Christian Value: Courageous 

 

Diary dates   
¶ 22nd and 23rd May  Prayer Spaces Event 

¶ Wednesday 23rd May Class 2 assembly 

¶ 4th June   School Closed INSET day 

¶ 6th  June   Essex Food and Farming Trip Years 4 and 5 

¶ 8th June   Year 5 Road Safety Walk 

¶ 11th-1th June  Phonics Screening 

¶ 12th June   Church Service 

¶ 15th June   Father’s Day Lunch and Class 3 Museum Trip 

¶ 19th-22nd June   Year 6 Residential 

¶ 19th June   Year  Plume visit 

 

Future Inset Days 
 

Monday 4th June 

Thursday 5th July 

Friday 6th July 


